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Paul Foley

From: Mark London [london@mvcommission.org]
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 11:55 AM
To: 'Jo-Ann Taylor'; Paul Foley
Subject: FW: OB PIER

 
 
________________________________ 
Mark London 
Executive Director 
Martha's Vineyard Commission 
508‐693‐3453 x11 
 

From: katspog@aol.com [mailto:katspog@aol.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 5:47 AM 
To: Mark London 
Subject: OB PIER 
 
 
PLEASE approve the pier for OB just the way it is, in the spot where they have indicated as you can 
get the most fish there.  Any other spot would be  
interfering with swimming during the summer.   
 
There will ALWAYS be someone who will come along and disturb the peace no matter where you put 
a pier.  That should not kill all the other 
enjoyable times that the good citizens (kids and adults) of MV can have there. 
 
The bars in OB  are more of a threat to those who disapprove  than a pier don't you think?   
 
Thanks 
Kathi Pogoda 
 


